
CNPS, NORTH COAST CHAPTER WILDFLOWER SHOW

2021 SPRING WILDFLOWER
ART SHARE APRIL

Convert your existing ‘LittleFreeLibrary’
to a ‘LittleFreeWildflowerArtGallery’
for the month of April

It is as simple as temporarily removing the 
books for that month. We’ll send you a colorful sign 
to indentify as a ‘Little Free Wildflower Art Gallery’ 
with the ‘Take Art, Leave Art’ caption and 
instructions including guidelines for the public to be 
Covid-safe.

Interior of the gallery: Be sure there is ample room for visitors to place 3’x3” 
artpieces inside. We’ve been adding little strips of wood along the back wall for 
art to display, but you can also add little easels (popsicle stick) or let visitors 
lean their art against the base of interior walls. Some people have been 
decorating the interior with gallery props, such as little people viewing the art, 
a tiny viewing bench, a tiny vase with artificial flowers, or let your imagination 
have fun with creative displays.

Participants will place a 3”x3” Wildflower Art into your Little Free Wildflower 
Art Gallery with the option of taking, in exchange, someone else’s 3”x3” 
Wildflower Art home. Check often during the month to see the variety of art 
your gallery attracts. Take photos and share on Instagram 
(#littlefreewildflowergallery) and on the ArtShareApril Facebook page.

Thank you for being part of the ArtShareApril community Wildflower event!

*Practice Covid-safe distancing and wear a Mask
when within 6 feet of others*

For your ‘Little Free Wildflower Art Gallery’ signage, send your name, 
address and e-mail. We will post the location of your gallery for the community 
to visit it.

Contact artshare@northcoastcnps.com for your ‘LFWGallery’ signage. 

www.northcoastcnps.com/education/art-share/


